CASTLE SHANNON BOROUGH

PLANNING COMMISSION SEAT VACANCY

Castle Shannon Borough Council is currently accepting letters of interest and
resumes for individuals interested in serving on the Borough’s Planning Commission.

Currently, one (1) opening exists on the Planning Commission. The Planning
Commission acts as a hearing body on property use changes in the various zoning
districts, makes advisory recommendations to Council on land use issues, and assists
with Comprehensive Plan updates, meeting the third Monday each month.

Interested Castle Shannon residents are encouraged to submit a letter of interest
and resume/statement qualifications in a sealed envelope clearly stating the opening for
which they are applying.

Application material will be accepted until the position is filled and should be

addressed to Castle Shannon Borough, Attention: Borough Manager, 3310 McRoberts
Road, Castle Shannon, PA 15234.
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